
	
	 	

FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
	

ECHO	Opens	New	Headquarters	to	Support	Growing	Team	and	Business	
	

	
	
Westlake,	Ohio	(July	31,	2019)	–	ECHO	Health,	Inc.	is	pleased	to	announce	they	have	relocated	to	a	new	facility,	

located	at	810	Sharon	Drive	in	Westlake,	OH.	The	move	was	prompted	by	their	expansive	growth	over	the	past	

several	years	as	a	leading	payment	processor	for	the	Insurance	and	TPA	marketplace.		

	

ECHO’s	explosive	growth	has	been	driven	by	innovation	and	the	need	for	Insurers	and	TPA’s	to	obtain	efficiency	

and	compliance	in	managing	claim	disbursements.	ECHO	has	maintained	double-digit	annual	growth	for	the	last	8	

years,	and	has	been	recognized	as	one	of	the	fastest	growing	companies	in	Cleveland	by	Crain’s	Business	multiple	

years	in	a	row.	

	

Their	new	55,000	sq.	ft.	facility	provides	ample	room	for	their	continued	growth	and	success.	The	modern,	

workspace	was	designed	with	employees	in	mind,	seeking	to	create	an	environment	that	fosters	collaboration,	

creativity	and	growth.	

	

“Our	focus	is	centered	on	supporting	our	employees	so	that	we	can	best	service	our	customers.	We	needed	to	

upgrade	our	surroundings	in	order	to	facilitate	a	collaborative	environment	to	maintain	our	continued	growth.	

We	are	very	proud	of	our	new	home”,	says	founder	and	CEO	Bill	Davis.		

	

To	see	photos	of	their	new	space	and	learn	more,	click	here.	

	

https://bit.ly/2NvGgGH


	 	

About	ECHO	Health,	Inc.	

ECHO	Health,	Inc.	is	a	leading	provider	of	electronic	healthcare	payment	solutions,	efficiently	connecting	payers,	
vendors,	providers	and	plan	members.	ECHO’s	patented,	ERISA,	HIPAA	and	CORE	compliant	solution	addresses	the	
four-payment	hurdles	payers	face:	connection,	compliance,	efficiency	and	ease	of	use.	ECHO	has	grown	steadily	since	
its	founding	in	1997,	now	processing	120+million	claims	and	over	$30	billion	in	payments	annually.		
	

	




